
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY that the City of Okanogan Planning Commission will hold a 

public workshop on the Shoreline Master Program update on Monday, February 13, 

2023 at 7:00 pm in Okanogan City Hall at 120 Third Ave N and online (The Zoom link 

for the online meeting will be posted at (www.okanogancity.com). The purpose of the 

workshop is to introduce and provide an overview of the City’s Shoreline Master 

Program and the current effort to update and submit the document to the Department of 

Ecology for approval. 

 

The hearing will include a review of the SMP and update requirements. All persons requiring 

assistance in accessing City Hall or need other assistance are requested to contact City Hall at 

(509) 422-3600 prior to the hearing. 

 

 

 

 

 


